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	GLASGOW LIFE


	Meeting Title  - Glasgow Satellite Squad 
Website  www.glasgowbadminton.yolasite.com
	Date: Tue 23rd April 2013
Time: 6pm

	
	
	
	

	Attending:
	Alison Allan,  Jane Grimley, Vince Fossett,  Jackie Sim, Jill O’Neill, Mathew Booth, Lena Robertson, Gary Gabell, Jackie Mathers

	Apologies:
	

	Circulation:
	

	Subject:       
	Action

	
	Welcome & APOLOGIES
	

	
	Alison Allan welcomed everyone along to the parents meeting.

	

	
	AGREE MINUTES FROM LAST MEETING
	

	
	Minutes were agreed as a true record.
	

	
	The following points were noted

	

	1.
2.

3.

4.

5.

6.

7.

8.

9.

10.

11.

12.

13
14.
	Accounts have been audited by Alison Allan.

Stephen Byers will no longer attend  European Badminton Union Summer School so no contribution needed.

Josh Neil finished with Satellite Squad on the 23.4.13.  He will remain with the Talent Squad Monday’s and Friday’s.  Review over the summer if required for next year.

Player of the Month will start in May – Certificate for Under and Over 12’s
Robert Clark preparing certificate.

Quarterly Squad Tournament – between now and summer Lena will discuss with coaches the best way to organise this.  On Tuesday & Wednesday Sessions it was suggested that a weekly ladder could provide a challenge and be an incentive for the players.
Lena has organised teams for Junior League 
Esturias in December – still waiting for confirmation of dates together with package information (Flight, Hostel, Transport etc) Multi Age under 13/15/17 possibly Under 19?

Tournament Squad – There has been a decline in the number of tournaments entered, particularly outside Glasgow.  Lena will continue to issue a tournament list outlining the criteria for U13’s.  The committee also discussed the possibility of covering entry fees as a measure to encourage more entries.
Summer Camp – The consensus was we should do 1 session per week for Under and Over 12’s from 5-7 with no June break.  Lena and Jill will check what’s available.
Christmas Training – Jill suggested it might be worthwhile to run  training sessions in between Christmas & New Year as it is quite a long break.  1 session each week was suggested.

Josh Neill will give feed back forms
Finance seems to be in order with some direct debit still to be put in place 
Flyers and emails are sent to encourage parents to attend our meetings – It would be useful to invite the parents upstairs at the Fun Night to reiterate to them that in order for the squad to run as effectively and efficiently as possible parental involvement is essential.
Vince will continue to update our Web Site.
Next Meeting will be held at the GSOS on the 4th June 2013 at 6pm.
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